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To manage team sizes effectively and objectively, Eastern Shore Breakers Lacrosse 
waitlists all players beyond the first 18 registered per team. During the team creation 
process, our executive members work through the waitlist to provide team solutions for as 
many players as possible.  Our goal is to ensure all players interested in playing with 
Eastern Shore Breakers Lacrosse can do so.  

To achieve this, we will consider: 

• Offering two teams at the same level within the same division. 

• Offering two teams at different levels within the same division. 

• Offering players a spot on a different team (e.g., a player registered for the female 
team may be offered a spot on a coed team, or a second-year U13 player may be 
offered a spot with the U15 division). 

• Considering waitlisted players for roster spots as they become available, with 
priority given to those who registered earliest. 

• Releasing players to other associations to respect individual developmental needs. 

• Releasing players to other associations to accommodate female team requests. 

If we are unable to reach a satisfactory solution for our waitlisted players, we will inform 
them accordingly. Similarly, if we are unable to find a suitable solution for our registered 
players, families will be issued a full refund of their registration fee. 

 


